
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reflection Space in the central corridor 

with the theme that ‘we are all unique and 

special’. Our Christian value of Self-Worth. 

Children in Smuggler class are encouraged to 

reflect on our Christian Value of Forgiveness. 

We let go of hurt as we let a stone sink to the 

bottom of the water. 

Prayer spaces inspire a sense of awe and wonder in children and adults about how they perceive themselves, 

how they relate with others, and how they engage with the world around them. They encourage the 

development of the non-material aspect of human nature, sometimes called the spirit or the soul, and allow 

space to engage with life’s ‘Big Questions’ in the quest for purpose and meaning, and in the development of a 

sense of identity, self-worth and personal insight. 

The prayer station was created by children in Rother class. 

Pupils write their personal reflections and prayers for the 

class Prayer Book. It fosters individual spiritual 

development through engagement with a variety of themes 

and issues that allow for this personal reflection. 

Oxney’s prayer station is also interactive and children 

frequently make additions to the space with items they 

would like included. Like all of our spaces – they are also 

used as a focus in class collective worship. Pupils talk 

about an improved sense of well-being after spending 

time in this dedicated space. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is our Prayer Tree situated in the main 

reception so that children, staff and visitors can 

write and share a prayer. 

Our Year 1 and 2 pupils have reflected on 

what our school’s Christian Values mean to 

them and have written speech bubbles so 

their ‘voice’ is on display to share. 

Our Spiritual Garden is located to the side of 

our playground and is a space for staff and 

children to enjoy. It is somewhere to slow 

down, be quiet, to think and pray.  

The poppies are from the Tower of London 

Remembrance Service in 2014 and inside 

the pagoda are prayers written by our 

pupils. 

The tree in the forefront has prayer pegs 

where our school community has named 

someone close to them who needs to be 

especially in our thoughts. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our youngest children in Windmill class 

have been exploring the Trinity and on 

their classroom display are comments 

made by the pupils on what the Trinity 

means to them. 

In Vikings, the class have included items in their prayer space which 

they felt would be an important focus and central to their class 

worship. As with all spaces around the school – children can use 

them at any time and they are welcoming to all whatever their 

beliefs or cultural backgrounds. 

Within our curriculum our prayer spaces allow children to learn about Christianity and, through 

shared interactions and reflection, to learn from religious beliefs and values, both their own and 

those of others. They enable children to respond in different ways whilst seeking to provide for a 

variety of learning styles and approaches. 

 


